35 Montebello Dr.

Dartmouth, NS

B2X 2H1 

May 15, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

It is a pleasure to write a letter of reference for Kara MacPhee. Kara  was a Mount Saint Vincent student under my supervision during her second year Education practicum.

Kara made excellent progress during her practicum in Grade Primary at Oxford Street Elementary School. She was creative and thorough in her planning, and demonstrated knowledge and appreciation of curriculum outcomes, effective teaching strategies, and divergent learning styles.  Kara demonstrated maturity and good judgment in establishing a professional relationship with her students. She was able to be caring and pleasant while maintaining a professional distance.During her time at Oxford Street, Kara enjoyed a mutually supportive collegial relationship with her cooperating teacher and other staff members.

Kara displays a mature work ethic, and quiet confidence. She is aware that she has much to learn from experience but I recommend her highly as a skilled and competent beginning teacher.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Margaret Rockwell (434-1514)

